November 2023 Newsletter





This newsletter is available for printing in PDF format on the Wright Flyers Web Site.

Happy Holidays

The holiday season is here again. We hope you have great holidays this year with lots of new RC gear for next year. With the change to Winter weather, the building season has sat in, so get cracking on those new aircraft!

Be Safe and Have Fun

Victor Madison

November Club Meeting

The November Club Meeting was held at the field. With the Winter weather approaching, we combined the meeting with the Tail Gate Flea Market. Several members brought out some nice RC planes and other gear for a good Flea Market event.

We also had our guest speaker, Ray Stinchcomb (AMA Associate VP), provide a discussion and demonstration of the Remote ID module. I was surprised at the small size of the Remote ID module and the lack of support from manufacturers. Only a couple of vendors actually have a remote ID module available for sale.

2024 Club Officers

Welcome Club Officers!

We held the on-line election again this year and had good participation from the club members. The 2024 club officers are:

- President Victor Madison
- Vice President Nate Smallwood
- Treasurer David Klein
- Membership Coordinator Rob Chuang
- Safety Officer Noel Garcia

There are two new officers for 2024.

- Rob Chuang Rob has been a club member for several years. He was new to RC Airplanes when he joined but quickly learned to fly very well. He is taking over the membership coordinator job from Joe Wilson who did a great job last year. Be patient with Rob in this new position. He will get out membership cards and gate keys to those who have not received them yet.
- Noel Garcia Noel has been a club member for quite a few years. He has always been a
 proponent of flying field safety. He will take over the Safety Officer position from Bob Chase.
 Noel will be our contact with the AMA on safety related issues and keep us informed of any new
 safety issues proposed by the AMA.

Please welcome and show your appreciation to the 2024 club officers.

Happy Birthdays



No birthdays this month

Comments



Any comments, suggestions, corrections may be submitted to Victor Madison at mailto:vemadison@yahoo.com. All comments are greatly welcomed. If you have information you would like to share with club members in the newsletter please send it to Victor Madison.